Town of

Printed Name



## C H A R L E M O N T

01339

OFFICE OF THE
BOARD OF ASSESSORS
P.O. Box 337
Charlemont, MA 01339

October 23, 2012

Dear Chapter 61A & B Landowners:

The Assessors understand that it may be difficult for some to remember to mail in their Chapter Land application every year. Therefore, beginning next year applications (for fiscal year 2015) will be sent by email for those who choose to participate.

Emailed applications will be sent as close to August 15<sup>th</sup> as possible each year (depending on day of the week) to allow for timely submission. Please note that if you wish to email the completed application back to us, you will need to sign and scan it first, as unsigned applications cannot be accepted.

To have your application sent annually via email, please provide an email address below, then sign and send this authorization back to us. All email addresses will be kept confidential. This authorization will remain in effect until you notify us that you no longer wish to receive applications via email.

Sarah Reynolds  OF ASSESSORS	Simon L. Dean
napter 61A/61B application to the	email address below:
harlemont, Assessors and their started application for any reason. I full to ensure that my application is the year.	orther acknowledge that
Date:	
Property O	wner
	papter 61A/61B application to the marlemont, Assessors and their stated application for any reason. I full to ensure that my application is a year.  Date:

Printed Name